
Anne

From: dave@johannasdesign.com

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 1:47 PM

To: 'Ron Nixon'

Cc: anne@johannasdesign.com; 'Doug Kleffner'

Subject: RE: 932 W Franklin St SUP

Page 1 of 1

1/10/2017

This is good news.  Should be smooth sailing from here.

From: Jack Burke [mailto:jackburke1958@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Jack Burke

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 1:24 PM

To: dave <dave@johannasdesign.com>

Subject: 932 W Franklin St SUP

Dave,

Thanks for your time last Thursday with the FDA Zoning Committee re: the SUP for the proposed 
Carriage house in the rear of 932 W Franklin.

The FDA Board has voted not to oppose the SUP.

All the best,

Jack

Jack Burke
Licensed in the Commonwealth of Virginia
Long & Foster
Strawberry Street Sales
409 Strawberry Street
Richmond, VA 23220
M 804-837-5773
O 804-340-0840
jack.burke@lnf.com


